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Week Ending 12-12-2021 

INCIDENTS: 

12-06-21 
 
At 1128hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1814 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle at a business on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 1235hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1815 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1308hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1816 for a funeral escort to the 
North village limits. 
 
 At 1810hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1817 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2054hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1818 for an alarm at a business on 
N. Monroe St.  
 
At 2339hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1819 to assist the HCSO on S. 
Washington St.  
 
12-07-21 
 
At 0319hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1820 for an alarm at a business on 
N. Monroe St. 
 
At 0555hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1821 for a report of TPO violation 
at a residence on S Clay St. 
 

http://www.millersburgohio.com/


At 1859hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1822 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on N. Washington St. 
 
At 2100hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1823 for a report of a barking dog 
on Forlow St.  
 
12-08-21 
 
At 0211hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1824 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0523hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1825 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0919hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1826 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a residence on Walk Up Street. 
 
At 1145hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1827 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on Taylor Alley. 
 
At 1358hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1828 for a juvenile problem at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1400hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1829 to assist a citizen on S 
Washington St. 
 
At 1419hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1830 to assist Job and Family 
Services at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1738hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1831 for a report of a parking 
problem on Fairview Ave. 
 
At 1843hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1832 for a report of a suspicious 
person on W. Jackson St. 
 
At 1951hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1833 for a report of trespassing on 
S. Grant St. 
 
At 2128hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1834 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle on Koch St.  
 
At 2158hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1835 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 2308hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1836 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St.  



 
12-09-21 
 
At 1422hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1837 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St.  
 
At 1943hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1839 for a report of trespassing at 
a residence on S Washington St. 
 
At 2127hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1840 for a 911 hang up call from a 
resident on Koch St. 
 
At 2224hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1841 for a civil stand by at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
12-10-21 
 
At 1723hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1843 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
12-11-21 
 
At 0012hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1844 to assist the Holmes County 
Sheriff’s office on the Trail. 
 
At 0114hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1845 for a report of a vehicle 
driving reckless on S Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 1407hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1846 for a funeral escort through 
town to the south limit. 
 
At 1649hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1847 for a report of an open door 
at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1704hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1848 to assist a citizen on S. 
Washington St. 
 
At 2001hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1849 for a traffic stop that ended 
up being a pursuit on SR 39.  
 
At 2336hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1850 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St. 
 
12-12-21 
 



At 0025hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1851 for a report of a barking dog 
on Hebron St.  
 
At 1053hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1852 for a report of a suspicious 
person on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1507hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1854 to assist the Holmes County 
Sheriff’s office.  
 
At 1724hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1855 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle at a business on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1822hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1856 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1838hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1857 to check the welfare of a 
citizen on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1923hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1858 for a report of lost property 
on N. Grant St.  
 
At 2127hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1859 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle on S. Washington St.  
 
At 2209hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1860 to assist the HCSO at a 
traffic stop on Cr 292.  
 
 
 
Accidents: 
 
12-10-21 
 
At 0933hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1842 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on private property. No report was filed.  
 
12-12-21 
 
At 1348hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1853 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on W. Jackson St.  


